5/4/10 Board Meeting Once Through Cooling Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

From:

Bill Woodbridge <billwoodbr@aol.com> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

To: Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 11:50 AM

Subject:

Once-Through cooling systems for power plants

Apr 13, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 | Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

Please stop allowing the "once-through" cooling systems at our bayside and shoreline power plants to be used. They are killing all sorts of marine life. There are alternative methods to use. Thanks, Bill Woodbridge

Sincerely,

Bill Woodbridge 660 Veteran Ave Apt 304 Los Angeles, CA 90024-1966 (310) 824-2433

